
I am happy to be considered for a two-year term for the breeding health and welfare position. 

I am a former veterinary nurse who has spent the last few years self-employed as a feline-specific 

groomer, focussing on feline health and welfare. 

I have some show cats on my books, but most are pets who's owners struggle with matting and some 

who didn't know what they were signing up for when buying a pedigree cat.  This was my primary 

motivation for becoming a feline grooming specialist. 

I am a former Maine Coon breeder who decided to focus on much-needed help with suffering 

matted cats in the grooming area, rather than breeding. 

However, I would like to offer help and advice to those new breeders starting out, and to raise show 

and welfare standards. 

I have invested thousands of pounds in study in the UK and the USA and continued professional 

development.  I have also travelled to America to further my education and have also been involved 

in cat rescue many years ago as a CPL fosterer. 

My knowledge is extensive and passion for feline welfare unrivalled. 

I continue to study and work with cats who are moggies and pedigree cats, helping show people and 

owners how to make the best lives for their cats. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Kind regards 

Suzanne Trusler 


